

THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

STATE HOUSE • BOSTON 02133

(617) 725-4000

April 2006

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, I offer warm greetings as you gather for the dedication of the Brooks' World Travels programs at Marshfield High School.

Today more than ever, it is apparent that we live in an ever-shrinking world. Each day the differences between countries and cultures become less and less distinct as we grow closer together. With this in mind, it is more and more important that we teach our children to think globally. And as always, our young men and women should learn the necessity and value of helping those less fortunate. I applaud the Brooks' World Travels program for helping to give our children an opportunity to learn about the world around them, as well as giving them a sense of the benefits of service.

Brooks Singer understood that our nation's young people are the conduit through which world peace will eventually be attained, and I am honored to be included in the dedication of this program. Please accept my best wishes for a successful and memorable event.

Sincerely,

Mitt Romney